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Submitting my opposition to this legislation as creates less incentive for both sides of 

a collective bargaining group to negotiate with proper urgency and in good faith, while 

taking resources away from unrepresented people who may be out of work due to 

cuts or other reasons not of their making.  The point of collective bargaining as a 

union is to apply appropriate pressure on an organization to meet the demands of the 

bargaining team; to allow them to put a thumb on the scales and collect 

unemployment while negotiating a contract on a voluntary walk-out looks as smells 

like pandering to a particular side and not focusing on keeping things fair.  It will be 

profoundly disappointing to see this move forward. 


